
Sunday Worship Information

1. Indoor Sunday worship services have returned!   They will still look different. The services will continue to be shorter. In consideration of national, state, and local policies, these gatherings will include no more than 30 persons, properly distanced. The services will occur at 10 a.m.
 
2. Wearing facemasks are strongly encouraged.
 
3. The services will be made available via live-stream on YouTube!

4. Committee meetings and other church gatherings are allowable as long as they adhere to social distancing guidelines. This means no more than 20 persons inside assuming proper social distancing.
 
We are all excited about a return to activity on the Hilltop, but we will continue to do so in the safest possible manner and constantly monitor the COVID-19 situation here in Lowndes County.
 
I want to emphasize that we can have no more than 30 persons for Sunday worship at this time. I know this is unorthodox, but we will do what we have to in order to continue to keep our community safe. If you do come please take all necessary precautions. Wearing facemasks is strongly encouraged!
 
Overall, please continue to do what is best for you and your family's safety. I understand some of you will not be able to join us due to long-term care facility policies or a general concern for family members. Please be aware that virtual services will continue to be posted for all who are unable to attend these abbreviated outdoor services.
 
Thank you for your continued patience! I cannot wait to begin seeing everyone again. Please e-mail, call, or text me with any questions or concerns you may have.

Blessings,
BJ

